
FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION 
Office of Energy Projects 

Division of Dam Safety and Inspections - Chicago Regional Office 
230 South Dearborn Street, Suite 3130 

Chicago, Illinois 60604 
(312) 596-4430 Office - (312) 596-4460 Facsimile 

 
In reply, refer to:  P-10856 

 
       October 14, 2016 
 
Mr. Jason Kreuscher 
Vice President, Operations 
Renewable World Energies, LLC 
100 State Street, P.O. Box 264 
Neshkoro, WI 54960 
 
Re: Follow-up to the 2016 Dam Safety Inspection – Completed Items 

Au Train Hydroelectric Project (FERC No. 10856) 
 
Dear Mr. Kreuscher: 
 

We have completed our review of your September 28, 2016 letter regarding the 
removal of Iron Oxide from the embankment drains at your Au Train Hydroelectric 
Project (P-10856).  The letter indicated that only iron oxide was found and removed from 
the toe drain system.  This submittal completes all the items/tasks identified during the 
2016 dam safety inspection. 

 
If you have any questions, you may contact Mr. Chapman at 312.596.4446 or at 

peter.chapman@ferc.gov or me at 312.596.4430. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
John A. Zygaj, P.E. 
Regional Engineer 
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